Racine

Habitat
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June 3, 2009

Mr. Joe Heck

Assistant Director of City Development
730 Washington Avenue

Racine, WI 53403

Dear Mr. Heck:

Racine Habitat for Humanity would like to request additional Home Grant monies of
$150,000 to purchase two to three foreclosure properties in the City of Racine. These
properties would be reconstructed by Racine Habitat for Humanity in the next two years.

Sincerely,

Nora S. Grosse
Executive Director

1501 Villa St

Racine, WI 53403-2725
(262) 637-9176

fax: (262) 637-9265




